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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 
Would you like to know how I truly feel? 
 
I’m sharing this video because I believe it touches on something 
we all long for—and something True Mother longs for—a 
culture that truly reflects the love, forgiveness, and grace of our 
Heavenly Parent. As a community, we’ve faced challenges, 
carried hidden bruises, and even questioned the journey at 
times. But now, we stand in a new era, ready to build something 
greater.  
 
In this video, I suggest how we can change our mindset to create 
a culture that heals, uplifts, and unites us. It’s not about being 
perfect but about being honest, present, and creating space for 
love to flourish in our families and communities. Together, we 
can create the movement we’ve always hoped for—a place 
where everyone feels they belong. I hope you enjoy the message.  
 
With love and gratitude, 

Demian Dunkley 
Regional President, FFWPU USA 

   

    

Watch Video Here  
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